
  BOARD POLICY 
 
 

 

BOARD POLICY SERIES NUMBER:  302.10 

TITLE:   Post-Retirement Employment 

UCC employees may find it beneficial to retire from PERS, but to continue to work 
at UCC during that calendar year or the following year, while keeping work hours 
under the minimum for PERS eligibility. 

Such work agreement must be pre-approved by the responsible vice president 
and Director of Human Resources. Otherwise, the employee’s letter of retirement 
will be accepted as of the specified date of PERS retirement. 
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